
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title:    Interfaith Chapel Renovation 
 
 
Location:   Interfaith Chapel 
 
 
Description:   The Interfaith Chapel is being renovated to expand and 

enhance programming available to the Campus community.  
During the renovation the Chapel will be closed to the 
Campus community and the general public. 

 
Visitors to Finnerty Gardens will not be able to access the 
washroom facilities in the Chapel.  The closest washroom 
facilities are in the Fine Arts, Phoenix Theatre and Visual Arts 
buildings. 

 
 
Time frame:   Monday, January 11, 2016 to Tuesday, May 31, 2016 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Cathie Storey, Project Officer 
 
 
Email address:  cathies@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone:   250-472-5421 
 
 
 
 

 


